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MINUTES 
 

THOMASVILLE BOARD OF EDUCATION 

EMERGENCY MEETING ~ 5 p.m., Thursday, February 1, 2018 

Huneycutt Administration Building 
 

Board Members 

Present: 

Kevan Callicutt 

Keith Raulston 

James Carmichael 

Cheryl Jefferies 

Andrea Walker 

Board Attorney: Bradley Hunt was in attendance 

Superintendent & 

Staff Members 

Present: 

Ashton Clemmons 

Dr. Cate Gentry 

  

*Closed Session: Upon calling the meeting to order, Mr. Callicutt requested a motion to 

enter into closed session.  Pursuant to a motion by James Carmichael, 

seconded by Cheryl Jefferies and approved 5-0, the Board of Education 

entered into closed session in order to preserve the attorney-client 

privilege pursuant to NCGS 143-318.11(a)(3) and to discuss personnel 

matters pursuant to NCGS 143-318.11(a)(6). 

 

  

***    CLOSED SESSION *** 

 

*Return to Open 

Session: 

Upon a motion by Andrea Walker, seconded by James Carmichael and 

approved 5-0, the Board of Education returned to open session from 

closed session. 

 

Return to Open 

Session: 

Upon a motion by James Carmichael, seconded by Cheryl Jefferies and 

approved 5-0, the Board of Education approved a one year contract 

extension for Dr. Catherine Gentry whereby her existing Administrator’s 

Contract would be extended through June 30, 2020 and further named 

and appointed Dr. Catherine Gentry as Acting Interim Superintendent of 

the Thomasville City Schools effective immediately, and pursuant to said 

appointment and while serving as Acting Interim Superintendent, Dr. 

Gentry shall receive additional compensation in the amount of 

$2,000.00 per month. 

 

The meeting was then unanimously adjourned. 
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Board Chairman 
 


